

Greensboro Fire Department

Email: greensboro_fire@yahoo.com Chief David Brochu Jr. April 2025 Selectboard Report



- Had repairs done the air brakes on Engine 2 by the Hill group.
- We have 3 new members attending the 45hr new firefighter training.
- Put together information on new Fire engine purchase-leasing and received an updated quote for the new engine that we are looking at. See attached information.

We have responded to 5 alarms since the last report.

- 2 Truck fires
- 1 Odor investigation
- 1 Medical assist
- 1 Mutual aid structure fire

Thanks

Dave Brochu